PTFA NEWS — 13" October 2017

To avoid ‘giving fatigue’, we as a team are going to try our best to
spread the appeals for your help/offerings etc over the year, so that
we don’t bombard you in the run up to our big events.

If you have read the minutes of our last meeting, you will see that we
need to raise extra funds this school year to cover a share of the new
roof. Our Christmas fair is one of our biggest fundraising
opportunities and, with that in mind, we are going for it this year. So
how can you help?

Friday 20th October is non-uniform day. Your children can wear
their own clothes for the small fee of a bottle. This is for our barrow
of booze at the Christmas Fair and one of our biggest money raisers.
Please don’t give glass bottles or bottles containing alcohol to your
children. These can be dropped off at kiss and drop on Friday if
easier. For those parents of Puffins children who will be at swimming
on Friday morning, please do drop your bottles in to the school
Reception on Thursday afternoon.

We will also be doing a tombola so, if for any reason you would
prefer not to give alcohol, please donate toiletries instead.

Thank you in advance.

The PTFA team.



